
Haxby Road
News

  A message from Mrs Robinson








Dear Families,
Next week is our Haxby Road 100 week and the children will

be taking part in a range of exciting activities including
dance, art and visits around York. The whole school will be

learning a special dance performance on Monday, delivered
by York Dance Space. All of our parents are welcome to

watch the whole school performance at 2.45pm
Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Robinson

Tiny Steps: 78.38%
Nursery:  92.26%
Jubbergate: 97.89%
Ousegate:  94.76%
Fishergate:  92.75%
Whip-Ma-Whop-Ma-Gate: 94.86%
Gillygate: 97.24%
Fossgate: 87.55%
Mickegate: 92.34%
Stonegate: 94.47%

Friday 23rd March  
2023

School
Attendance

The winning 
class is Jubbergate! Well Done!

Our School Target is 97%
National Figure 96%

This week our whole school
attendance was: 93.79%

Learn, Grow and Aspire Together



DISCO FEVER. Friends of Haxby Road Family

 Disco Friday 24th March 5.30pm-7.30pm
                     Term ends Friday 31st March for Easter                     

We would like to say
thank you to our
caretaker Peter

Robinson for making a
shelter to keep the food
dry for our families. The
shelter can also be used

as a bench for our
families.


